

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

FFs4 – Unit 3

Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Read and answer the question :

A) "A Dino Adventure"

One day Dino decided to go for a walk. It was a sunny day and the earth was especially warm. Dino was really happy and was thinking about Dina. Suddenly, he saw a huge Tyrannosaurus Rex on the hilltop. Then he realized that the T-Rex was heading to him.

Dino got very nervous when he saw the T-Rex coming in such a hurry. So he decided to run and shout. As Dino was running his luck turned. He was trembling with fear when he decided to go into the bushes. It was then that Dino saw Triceratops eating some Dandelion flowers. And he thought, "It's time for lunch". So, he ate some flowers and leaves. For dessert he had seeds. He then fell asleep and began to dream about T-Rex! Oh, what a nightmare!



Choose the best ending for each sentence

A) The weather was _____.

- 1) sunny
- 2) cloudy
- 3) cold

B) The T-Rex moved _____ towards Dino.

- 1) quickly
- 2) calmly
- 3) slowly



b) "Professor Smith's New Computer"

Professor Smith is a famous paleontologist. He loves dinosaurs! He found many dinosaur bones all around the country.

Smith's birthday was yesterday and he received a computer. His wife, Mary, and Anne, their daughter, gave it to him. He was so surprised to see all that the computer did. He knew he would have fun playing games on it. It could also help Smith improve his investigation work. He had found an egg belonging to Maiasaura, the "good mother lizard", so he was investigating about it.

Professor Smith spent all his free time at the computer. He hoped it would make him more organized. Mary just wished he would organize the bones around their house!



Are these sentences true or false? Write T or F

- 1) Professor Smith is a well-known paleontologist. _____
- 2) Anne was Professor Smith's wife. _____
- 3) Smith found a Maiasaura bone. _____
- 4) His wife wanted him to organize the bones. _____



Answer with short answers one word

- 1) What is Professor Smith's job? _____
- 2) What did Smith get for his birthday? _____
- 3) Which dinosaur was Professor Smith investigating about? _____

Task 2: Choose the correct answers.

1. We should call her, _____?
A. should we B. shouldn't we C. shall we D. should not we
2. Animals can't sing, _____?
A. can they B. can it C. can't they D. can't it
3. These pens aren't yours, _____?
A. are these B. aren't these C. are they D. aren't they
4. That's your brother, _____?
A. is that B. isn't it C. isn't that D. is it
5. No one died in the accident, _____?
A. did they B. didn't they C. do they D. don't they
6. The girl knows the time she has been here, _____?
A. does she B. isn't it C. doesn't she D. did she
7. This is the first time she's been here, _____?
A. isn't this B. isn't it C. has she D. hasn't she
8. They must do as they are told, _____?
A. mustn't they B. must they C. are they D. aren't they
9. Timmy hardly has anything, _____?
A. hasn't she B. has he C. doesn't he D. does he
10. You've never been to France, _____?
A. have you B. haven't you C. been you D. had you
11. Helen sent her report, _____?
A. didn't she B. did she C. hadn't she D. didn't she
12. Johnny didn't arrive late yesterday, _____?
A. didn't he B. did he C. hadn't he D. doesn't he

Task 3. Listen and write a number:

